
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

Retraction of Attorneys Placed on the 2009 Multijurisdictional Practitioner 

Ineligible List 

 

 
The New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund for Client Protection declares that David Alistair 

Grant, Esq. of Baker and Hostetler and Denis Crowley Dice, Esq. of Marshall Dennehey 

should not have been included on the 2009 Multijurisdictional Practitioner Ineligible List.  

Their names should be stricken from the Court Order dated December 10, 2009 and 

published December 21, 2009.   While they did not pay the assessment as multijurisdictional 

practitioners in 2009, they did each pay in their capacity as admitted pro hac vice.  Each 

lawyer need pay only once each calendar year regardless of the capacity in which they 

appear in a New Jersey matter. 

 

 

 

      Kenneth J. Bossong, Director 

      New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund  

        For Client Protection                

 

 

Dated:  January 27, 2010 

 

 


